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March 16, 1977

Ms. Sina Brush-Morales 
409 Camino del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501 

Dear Ms. Brush-Morales:

I received your letter concerning the Laura Gilpin photographs from 
our exhibition which Dr. Monsen wished to purchase and which we 
delivered to him. I am very concerned about this situation and am 
amazed that this matter has been going on for this long. It is not 
clear exactly what we can do to assist you, however, I have sent a 
copy of your letter to Dr. Monsen with a letter of my own indicating 
that I hoped you both could find some equitable resolution as soon as 
possible. I nope it helps to get results; perhaps just the extra 
weight of the situation being public knowledge will assist in 
finishing this business.

Ms. Gilpin did give us permission to deliver the works to Monsen, 
and we had no indication at all that Dr. Monsen was already involved 
in a long, indecisive series of purchases from you. I hope that 
through our joint efforts some resolution can now occur.

Sincerely,

Bruce craenther 
Acting Director 
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